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July 8, 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
Hope this letter finds you well and safe . 
 
The session has begun in full swing and our classrooms are now buzzing with activities 
and positive vibes. It is heartening to note that the transition from the real to the virtual 
classroom has been smooth for our students and they have accepted the new routine.  
 
An orientation session for parents with children in the Middle School has been 
scheduled for 11 July, 2020 from 8:30 am to 9:30 am. The session will be conducted via a 
live stream. The link to the live stream will be shared via Google Classroom. An 
interactive chat window will be available with the live stream. Parents should feel free 
to share their views and clarify their doubts by typing in the chat box. They may even 
email their questions to their respective Class Teachers, Grade Representatives and their 
Incharges.  
 
An orientation session for the Senior School will be held after we receive fresh 
guidelines from CBSE regarding the way ahead.  
  
This session was earlier scheduled for the month of April. However, due to unforeseen 
circumstances, we had to postpone it to July. We would have loved to see all our 
parents in the school’s auditorium but for now, we will be making use of the virtual 
platform to interact with each one of you.  
 
In the Orientation session, we would be sharing a few guidelines that would ease the 
transition from the Junior to the Middle school. Parents would also be familiarised with 
the structure of academic and co-curricular activities in the Middle School. Life skills 
that will equip our students to deal with these trying times will also be highlighted.  
 
We look forward to your cooperation and support.  
 
 
Warm regards  
 
Richa Sharma Agnihotri 
Principal  


